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Section 2.1(9)d of the Procedure By-law states: Communications received for a Standing

Committee after noon on the last business day prior to the commencement of the meeting may be
referred directly to Council.

In view of the above, your email communication, which was received past the noon
deadline, will be forwarded to appropriate staff to be processed for receiving at the
May 18, 2021 Council meeting.

John Britto, RMA, CME, PMPC
Council / Committee Administrator

P: 905-832-8585 Ext. 8637 | john.britto@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘ " VAUGHAN

From: Gitio M -
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 9:01 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Antoine, Mark

<Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro <MAURQ.PEVERIN|@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca,
Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati,

Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Integrity Commissioner <Integrity. Commissioner@vaughan.ca>;

Harnum, Jim <Jim.Harnum@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Condo Development 4101 Rutherford Road support the people of the
neighbourhood

Dear Mayor and members of Regional and City Council.

My name is Giulio Maglio and | live at. Colucci in the City of Vaughan. I’'m writing this email in
opposition to the proposed condo development at 4101 Rutherford Road.

We are experiencing one of the most difficult times in our lives with the Covid 19 global pandemic
and it has taught us that we cannot be selfish in our actions. The collective message for us has been
to follow the rules and support each other.

History has shown us that often times goodness has followed our lowest points and we change our



path to forever do good and make progress.

My point is simply this. As voters we feel that in the past we have witnessed the progress of a few
take precedence over the desire of many.

Please reconsider this condo development. Kindly understand that the vast majority of local
residents are against this and voting in favour of it shows us that you are not there to support the
only path for the goodness and progress of our Neighbourhood.

Respectfully,

Giulio Maglio





